
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF NEWARK VALLEY 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Newark Valley will 
hold a Public Hearing on February 21, 2012 at 7:30 pm at Hutchinson Hall, 

109 Whig Street, Newark Valley, NY. 

 
  SUBJECT:  Proposed Local Law #1-2012 titled Flood Damage 

Prevention Law 
 

The purpose of the Local Law for Flood Damage Prevention is to promote the 
public health, safety, and general welfare, and to minimize public and 

private losses due to flood conditions in specific areas. 
 

Copy of the proposed Local Law is available for review at Hutchinson Hall, 
109 Whig Street, Newark Valley, NY during regular business hours. 

 
By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Newark Valley 

 
Dated:  February 9, 2012 

 

 
 

 
        Elizabeth Olmstead 

        Secretary 
        Town of Newark Valley 

 


